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  Apolline San Nicolas is new Chief HRO
I am pleased to inform the entire college community, effective March 18, Apolline San Nicolas will serve as our new
Chief Human Resources Officer.

I am confident that Apol’s wealth of institutional knowledge will serve her well in her new role.  She also brings
critical assets to this position, including her strengths in advocacy and negotiations.

As she familiarizes herself in her new position, let us all wish her well.    Her new office will be in Rm 2109 at Bldg.
2000.  Please email her or stop by her office to offer her your congratulations.

Dr. Mary A.Y. Okada

President
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